
 

 

WELCOME BACK TO EVERYONE AT STONEBOW! 

We hope that you have had a great summer, although the weather could have been better! We have the usual 

updates for you and please see below the P.E timetable for all classes. 

P.E TIMETABLE BELOW 

EYFS ROBINS Monday Thursday 

Year 1 & 2 FOXES & HEDGEHOGS Thursday Friday 

Year 3 & 4 OTTERS Monday  Tuesday 

Year 3 & 4 KESTRELS Monday Tuesday 

Year 3 & 4 WOODPECKERS Tuesday  Wednesday 

Year 5 & 6 OWLS  Tuesday Wednesday 

Year 5 & 6 SQUIRRELS Tuesday Wednesday 

 

Please make that your child has applied sun cream and has a hat while we are experiencing this hot weather. 
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Newsletter 

Monday 4th September 2023 

Please click the image for a link to the  

School dinner menus.   

https://www.stonebow.leics.sch.uk/page/?tit

le=Food+%26amp%3B+Drink&pid=69                                     

Please click the image for a link to the  

Sports clubs information. 

https://www.stonebow.leics.sch.uk/page/?title=

Sport+Activities&pid=2332 

https://www.stonebow.leics.sch.uk/page/?title=Food+%26amp%3B+Drink&pid=69&action=saved
https://www.stonebow.leics.sch.uk/page/?title=Sport+Activities&pid=2332


 

 

 

 

 

Attendance for this week was: 

Foundation   

Year 1   

Year 2   

Year 3   

Year 4  

Year 5  

Year 6  

 

 

                        

 

Upcoming Term Dates: 

School Opens – Thursday 31st August 

Training Day – Friday 13th October 

Half term – Monday 16th October to Friday 20th October 

School Closes – Friday 22nd December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reporting Pupil Absences: 

Please can you message the office via WeDuc or 

leave an answer phone message by 9am if a pupil is 

absent whenever possible. Thankyou. 

 

 



 

 

 

  

Pupils will be having individual photos taken on Friday 29th September 2023.      Please ensure they 

are looking smart on the day. 

 

 

We currently have a small amount of book bags for you to purchase. 

These are £7 and payment can be made via Weduc in the usual way 

  

 

 

From the start of the new academic year 23/24. There will be a price increase for our school meals. This 

will now increase from £2.45 to £2.55. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

We would like to share with you all the new court yard that has been transformed over the summer 

holidays. I think you will agree that it looks so much more appealing. This was all funded by Friends of 

Stonebow. So a huge thankyou to them. 

There will also be extra resources and activities in the coming months to make full use of the new area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SAVE THE DATES 

Meet the teacher meetings are scheduled for Monday 11th September in the hall. 

Year 1 – 2 @ 4.30pm  

Year 3 – 4 @ 4pm 

Year 5 -6 @ 3.30pm 

 

PARENTS EVENINGS 

 

Parent’s evenings are provisionally booked for Tuesday 10th October and Thursday 12th October. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

                     

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


